
Dear Parents and Carers,  

As a school community, we are not immune from the current situation with the Coronavirus (COVID -19). 

Whilst we have had no cases of the Coronavirus in the school or within our community, we have been 

following the daily guidance given by the Department of Education. Some of the measures we have put 

into place to manage the situation initially included:  

¶ Reviewing hand and personal hygiene with both staff and students.  

¶ Reviewing management of coughs and sneezes with staff and students.  

¶ Twice -daily cross infection of the entire school by cleaning staff and classroom staff.  

¶ Distribution of information and guidance of the management of the corona virus  

¶ Meredith, our school nurse, visited classrooms to review their practises and the availability of hygiene 

products.  

In recent days, we have put the following measures into place:  

¶ Talking to students about their expressed concerns about the corona virus 

and how it may impact them as an individual, their families and their friends.  

¶ Keeping families updated of developments and advice from the 

Department of Education.  

¶ Cancellation of all camps and excursions including community access 

programs.  

¶ Cancellation of all staff Professional Development external to the school.  

¶ Cancellation of non -essential visitors to the school.  

¶ Cancellation of staff undertaking non -essential external visits.  

 

We acknowledge that we have some medically vulnerable students at our 

school. These students and their families may be concerned by the potential 

risk the Coronavirus (COVID -19) poses to their health and decide to keep 

their child home. We approve this measure and ask that you let the school 

know if you decide to do this.  

Our school community has always been very respectful of managing illness, 

and I continue to encourage all students and staff who are experiencing 

cold and Flu like symptoms to remain home.  

Finally, I encourage families to discuss the current situation with 

their children and help them to understand the facts, good 

practises and address any concerns they may have.  
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Tuesday 17th 

¶ School Council 

Meeting  

Friday 27th 

¶ Last day of Term 1  

©,.%( 
Tuesday14th 

¶ First Day of Term 2 
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æ Canteen  

æ All Camps & Excursions  
NB: this will include Community Access, Hopeworks,  

Baw Baw Skills, RDA, Swimming, Waverley Industries  

æ Non -essential Visitors to the school  
ie TAFE / University Placements  



Last week the swimmers also represented the school at the 

Gippsland Secondary Swimming Championships.  It was a fantastic 

day with medals all round:  

 

¶ Bella: 1st Place in 50 Metres Freestyle & 50 

Metres Backstroke (Girls 16 -20 Multiclass)  

¶ Ky: 1st Place in 50 Metres Freestyle & 50 

Metres Backstroke (Boys 12 -15 Multiclass)  

¶ Liam:  3rd Place in 50 Metres Freestyle & 50 

Metres Backstroke (Boys 12 -15 Multiclass)  

Josh also had a great swim in the 50 Freestyle 

but was unfortunately disqualified.  

Finishing in 1st place means that Bella and Ky 

now move on to State Secondary School 

Championships - which was scheduled to be 

held at the Melbourne Sports & Aquatic Centre 

(MSAC) in April but has subsequently been 

postponed due to COVID -19.   

As reported last year, the Warragul 

Swimming Club has formed an all 

abilities squad comprising of students 

from WDSS.  The aptly named All Stars 

have had a big summer, competing at 

various meets in Warragul and Moe.  

Over the long weekend Bella, Josh, Ky 

and Liam also competed at the 

Gippsland Swimming Championships - 

this event is the ôGrand Finalõ of 

Gippsland Swimming and saw over 400 

swimmers attend the 3 day event.  With 

a massive crowd of over 1000, our 

swimmers performed to their very best, 

even making it through to finals and 

swimming in relays!  A great 

achievement and we are very proud of 

them!  

Josh, Bella, Ky and Liam at the Gippsland Championships 

Liam, Bella and Ky with SSV West Gippsland 

Secondary Division Coordinator Bernie Walsh 



STUDENT LED AWARD �²JACK  

Being RESPECTFUL - 

always being supportive 

to his friends  

 

 

STUDENT LED AWARD �²
DANIEL  

Being SAFE ð calming 
himself down with the help 
from Jayden at lunchtime  

 

 

Seniors have been continuing to excel at Baw 

Baw Skills !  Recently in automotive, Alex won 

the tyre changing test - changing a tyre in 5 

minutes!  

 

Students have also been making their own tool 

boxes - complete with speakers!   

 

Such a great opportunity for our students to attend Baw Baw Skills and 

learn these awesome life skills !  

Keith & Jayden have been putting 

the finishing touches on their tool 

boxes.  

Alex - winner of the tyre changing 

challenge, clocking in at 5 minutes!  


